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Last Sunday’s collection: Envelopes £240.20 Loose Plate £121.02 Total £361.22 

Gift Aid Envelopes are available in both churches for use by parishioners and visitors. Please use! 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:  On request and Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m.   . 
 

Week commencing Sunday, 6th March 2011 
 

Saturday   6.15 p.m. Hassop Parishioners 9th Sunday 

in Ordinary Time Sunday 10.00 a.m. Bakewell Eugene Pathe RIP 
Monday NO       MORNING  SERVICE Ss Felicity and Perpetua 

Tuesday   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Kenneth Dunham RIP St John of God 

Wednesday   10.00a.m. 
    7.00p.m. 

Hassop 
Bakewell 

Parishioners        
Private Intention          

 

Ash Wednesday 

Thursday   9.30 a.m. Bakewell     Terry Rick  RIP Lenten Feria 

Friday  11.30 a.m. Hassop  Family Int [C Sheridan] Lenten Feria 

Saturday   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Anthony H. Hudson RIP First Sunday 
of Lent Sunday 10.00 a.m. Hassop Special Intention NJW 

 

Ministries weekend of 12th/13th 
 Bakewell Hassop 

Eucharistic 
Ministers 

M. Etchells 
L. Elliot 

A. Shimwell 
E. Hague 

Readers 
 

P. Erskine-Murray 
H. Hoare 

J. Smith 
M. Etchells 

Welcomers M. Hutchinson A. Lancashire, T. Clarke 
Counters This week:  MP/TC              Next week:  
 

 

Do not delay your return to the Lord, do not put if off! 
 

 March Diary: 

9th Ash Wednesday Lent begins! Mass at 10.00am in 
Hassop and evening Mass at 7.00pm in Bakewell. 
 
On the Fridays of Lent (beginning next Friday) we have 
Mass at 11.30am in Hassop followed by a short Way of the 
Cross and Lenten soup. On the Friday evenings of Lent we 
have the Way of the Cross n Bakewell at 7.00pm. 
 
12/13th CAFOD Family Fast Day envelopes given out. 
 
18th Family Fast Day in our homes + School Mass at St    
       Mary’s Chesterfield at lunchtime. 
 
19/20th Family Fast Day envelopes brought to Mass 
 
19th St Mary’s School Chesterfield invites past pupils and 
staff members to come along from 11.00am and 1.00pm for 
a tour of the school and a chat. Mr Doyle will retire this year 
 
21st R.E. Group meets in presbytery at 5.15pm c/o Jane. 
 
23rd Eucharistic Ministers meet in presbytery at 7.30pm 
 

24th St Thomas More School Mass (Buxton) 
28th Finance Committee in presbytery at 7.30pm 
 
Many, many thanks to all who supported our social 
evening last Saturday and special thanks to the Social 
Committee for organizing it all on behalf of the parish. It 
was a very enjoyable evening and was not too long this 
time (at least we hope so!). We are very grateful to the two 
non-Catholic friends of the parish who responded to the last 
minute call to help with setting up the tables for the 
evening and one of these had to go to find a tin-opener! 
The parish benefited by £574.00 – less than last year and 
we forgot the raffle! What a shame. Also, five tickets less 
than last year’s number sold … yes, it is recorded in a book!  
 

Lent Jars are available this weekend for those who would 
like to take one home for their alms during Lent. At the end 
of Lent, the proceeds will be sent to help the small Christian 
Community in Pakistan. Bro. Michael Liston CSSp is our 
contact man in Pakistan and will furnish us with local 
information. The Friday soup donations will also be used  
for this mission project. Last year we sent our Lent offerings 
to an orphanage in South Africa through Fr Peter Lafferty 
CSSp, its founder and director. 
 

Lent Groups are being planned and Anne Shimwell has 
kindly agreed to host a group, but not to lead it. Would 
somebody like to undertake this act of service? The first 
meeting takes place at Anne and Ted Shimwell’s house at 
7.30pm on 14th March. Anne is getting worried that nobody 
will turn up so, please, let her know if you are coming. 
Various other House Groups will meet during Lent and, if 
you need further information, contact Fr Hugh. 
 
Mission Martyrs in 2010 were Frs José Luis Parra Puerto 
(aged 50), Dejair Gonçalves de Almeida (32), Román de 
Jesús Zapata (51), Esteban Robert Wood (68), Peter 
Bombacha (74), Ruben Gonçalves (35), Joseph Zhang 
Shulai (55) Carlos Wotto (83), Herminio Alumia (36), Linán 
Morales (80), Wasim Sabieh & Thaier Saad Abdal (both in 
their 20s still, killed in Baghdad), Christian Bakulene, 
Bernardo Amaral (28) and Miroslaw Karczewski (45). Also, 
Bishop Luigi Padovese (64) was stabbed to death. A 
number of other martyrs whose deaths are recorded in 
MISSIO spring 2011 are on pp 10-13.  
 
Dates for your calendars  7th April 7.30pm in presbytery 
Prof. Edward Hulmes’ talk, 20th April Chrism Mass & lunch in 
Nottingham, 24-26th June Ampleforth retreat and 2nd July 
our Summer Fair. Lots more will be happening but make a 
note of these dates, please. Thank you! 
 

Sick and Housebound: In prayer we remember Mary Lee, 
Carole Petts, Patricia Turner, Christina Gentis, Stella Clegg, 
Joe Burns, Cliff Mann, Michael and Shirley Plant and all our 
sick parishioners and friends especially the housebound. 
 
 

Anniversaries: – We pray this week especially for 
Maureen Crabbe, Alan Clarke and Patricia Griffiths. We also 
remember Bro. John Fidelis CSSp (in Bickley) and Margaret 
Cadge (known to Leslie Wright) who died this past week .  
May their souls rest in peace 
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